
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

EXTENSION OF DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF EXPRESSION OF 

INTEREST FOR THE EXECUTION OF PROJECTS UNDER THE 

NIGERIAN COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION (NCC) 2024 BUDGET 

1. The Nigerian Communications Commission wishes to draw 

the attention of the public to the above referenced 

advertisement in the Federal Tenders Journal, The Guardian, 

Daily Trust and Daily Sun Newspapers of Monday, July 22, 

2024.  

2. Interested Bidders are requested to kindly note that the 

Commission has extended the closing date for the submission 

of Expression of Interest for its projects due to prevailing 

circumstances.  

3. Consequently, the deadline for submission of the Expression 

of Interest has been extended from 10:00a.m. Monday August 

5, 2024, to 10:00a.m. Monday, August 19, 2024. 

4. All other information in the original advertisement of July 22, 

2024, remains valid. 

5. The Commission regrets any inconvenience this extension of 

date may cause. 

Signed: 

Management 
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